
Membership Committee Meeting Minutes 
 
Meeting Date: November 8, 2018 
 
Attending: Jim McConnell and Joanne Krettek (with Lisa Fuller’s comments via e-mail) 
 
1. We agreed to hold off on Circle Suppers, BUUF Breakfasts and the introduction of Greeters 

until after the holidays, as now is quite a busy time at BUUF and in the lives of our 
members. 
 

2. We decided to print a few copies of the BUUF membership directory and leave them out at 
BUUF. Joanne will put a note in the BUUF Announce asking members to email her if they 
would like an electronic copy.  
 

3. We’d like to create a “member profile” directory and have a single copy out at BUUF for 
members and guests to review. Each member would be featured on a different page, which 
would include: 
* their name 
* their photo  
* interesting information about them, like their hobbies, interests, favorite book, etc. 
 
We’d like to start this project by featuring members of church leadership, perhaps starting 
with Jim or with our newest board members.  
 

4. We’d like to restart the Chalice Lighter program (where a different child is introduced at the 
beginning of each service while they light the chalice). Lisa suggested starting this program 
up again beginning with the December 2nd service, which she is planning with Katharine Lion 
and Beth La Fleur.  
 

5. It would be good to report how much we’ve raised so far with Change-for-Change and 
remind members where the donated funds are going and how the children are 
involved. Lisa will work on advancing the RE program’s partnership with Sarett Nature 
Center and updating the fellowship on fundraising progress. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joanne Krettek 


